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Reinhart to Host Reception for Marquette
Multicultural Law Student Groups
MILWAUKEE – Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c. (Reinhart) continues its
commitment to diversity in the legal profession by hosting a fall social for
Marquette University multicultural law school students.

Marquette University’s Black, Latino and Asian Law Student Associations invite all
multicultural law students to the event, which will take place from 5:00 p.m. to
6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 3, at our Milwaukee location, 17th floor. The event
will offer students the unique opportunity to network with practicing attorneys
and build mentor relationships.

The event will offer students the unique opportunity to network with practicing
attorneys and build mentor relationships that will be invaluable throughout the
course of their academic careers and beyond.

To RSVP, please email marquetteblsa@gmail.com.
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